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Memorial Guidelines of the Flossenbiirg Concentration Camp Memorial

The Memorial contains cemeteries where over 20,000 people who died at the Flossenblirg
Concentration Camp and on the death marches are buried.
Visitors are asked to respect the dignity of the site and wear appropriate attire.

Children under 12 years of age may visit the Memorial only in the accompaniment of an adult.

The memorial reserves the right to refuse admission to visitors wearing clothing bearing racist or
offensive slogans or symbols.

Visitors are asked to observe the following additional guidelines:

1. Baby carriages and wheelchairs are permitted on the paths; no other forms of conveyance
are permitted.

2. Please remain on the marked paths when touring the grounds.
3. Animals other than guide dogs for the blind are not permitted.

4. Carrying out trade or advertising and distributing printed matter or other materials is
prohibited.

5. Photographs and filming for commercial use is prohibited without expressed permission.

6. The recording of guided tours led by staff and representatives of the foundation, in whole or
in part, in sound or printed form, in the print media or on the internet (social media, etc.),
requires the prior consent of the respective employees and the foundation’s
representatives.

7. Meetings, assemblies and events may be held on the grounds only with expressed
permission.

8. The Flossenbiirg Concentration Camp Memorial reserves the right to make use of its
property rights to deny access to persons who belong to parties or organizations that have
appeared to have committed or committed antidemocratic, racist, or other expressions
contrary to the purpose of the foundation, or to exclude them from attending an event.

9. Please do not consume food in the exhibits.

Briefanschrift: Telefon: +49 (0)9603-90390-0 E-Mail:
Gedachtnisallee 5 Telefax: 90390-99 information@gedenkstaette-flossenbuerg.de
92696 Flossenblirg Internet:

http://www.gedenkstaette-flossenbuerg.de



10. The displays in the exhibitions are testimonials of irreplaceable value; please do not touch
them. Visitors are liable for all damages caused by their behavior. Parents are responsible
for their children.

11. Visitors may not be on the grounds outside of official opening hours.

12. Paths on the Memorial grounds that have not been cleared of snow and ice are not open to
the public.

13. We assume no liability in case of accident.
Opening hours

March through November Monday-Sunday 9 am to 5 pm
December through February Monday-Sunday 9 am to 4 pm



